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The Monthly Newsletter of the 

 

 

 

 

Eugene RC Aeronauts Flying Club 
 

Editor – AL Barrington       Volume 18 Issue 1      January 2022 
Deadline for next edition: February 8, 2022. 

 

Next Club Meeting – Tuesday, February 15, 2022, at 7pm 
Eugene, River Road Abby’s Pizza (Hosted by ERCA) 

 
From Our President 

 

Hey All, 

 

Happy New Year to all of you, and I 

trust this finds you happy and healthy!  

There will be no meeting this month, but 

we will kick off the year with our February meeting.  

The club will provide pizza and soft drinks prior to our 

meeting on Tuesday, the 15th of Feb. so bring your 

appetite!  

We will shoot for hot pizza at 6:30pm, with the meeting 

at 7:00pm.   

If you have a project that you would like to show us, be 

sure to bring it! 

 

See you then, 

Roger 
 
 

 

 

Eugene RC 
Aeronauts 

PO Box 26344 
Eugene, OR 97402 
www.eugenerc.org 

 
AMA Charter #530 

 
GOLD LEADER 

CLUB 
 

President 
Roger Dahl 

 
Vice President 
AL Barrington 

 
Secretary 

& 
Treasurer 
Jeff Lutz 

 
Safety 

Mike Burgess 
 

Flight Training 
OPEN 

 
Webmaster 
Jim Corbett 

 
Field Maintenance 

Jim Corbett 
 

 

http://www.eugenerc.org/


 

 2 

Secretary and 
Treasurers report 

Jeff Lutz – Secretary / 
Treasurer   jefflutz@q.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Treasurers Report January 2022 

          
Beginning balance: $7.312.94 

 

December expenses: 

           Field lease: $1,500.00 

           Field maintenance: $583.00 

           Roll of stamps: $57.75 

           US Bank paper statement fee: $5.00 

                                                       

Total Expenses: $2,145.75 

 

 November Income: 

          Member Dues: $290.00 

 

        Balance as of 1/10/22: $5,457.19 

                                                                                             

ERCA Members 2022        
Officers: 

President: Roger Dahl 

Vice President: Al Barrington 

Secretary/Treasurer: Jeff Lutz 

Safety Officer: Mike Burgess 

   

Members: 

Doug Mcwha 

Wayne Wahrmund 

Robert Salle 

Geral Yarbrough 

Dave Carlstrom 

Dale Williams 

Pete Firth 

Wayne Hoard 

Mel Graham 

Rick Bergeron 

John Petrie 

Cecil Bell 

Ron Hokenson 

Kurt Hiner 

Chuck O'Donnell 

Martin Booth 

Trevor Tomlin 

Don Hansen 

Monty Mattox 

 

mailto:jefflutz@q.com
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2022 ERCA Club Officer Contact Info. 

 
President            Roger Dahl     (541) 579-5959    roger@artistry-in-motion.com 

Vice President   AL Barrington (541) 935-4960   albarrington@msn.com 

Sec/Treasurer   Jeff Lutz          (541) 689-3567     jefflutz@q.com 

Safety Officer   Mike Burgess   (541) 998-1839    mikeshanb@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WINTER FLYING RULES 

During November, December, January,  

and February 

On Wednesdays, Saturdays, and Sundays 

no flying is allowed prior to NOON. 

DO NOT ARRIVE AT THE FIELD BEFORE 

NOON. 

mailto:roger@artistry-in-motion.com
https://d.docs.live.net/5bcfc2d6726b464c/Documents/ERCA/2019%20News/albarrington@msn.com
mailto:jefflutz@q.com

